
Mark A. Heifner  

    37 East Colorado Avenue    •    Denver, Colorado 80210-3105    •    (303) 777-3371 or (303) 906-8096  

August 28, 2018

Tim Cazier
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Room 215
1313 Sherman Street
Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Withdrawal of Technical Revision 04, Vollmer Pit
Permit Number: M-1983-035

Dear Mr. Cazier:

In accordance with decisions made in the meeting yesterday between the Division, Schmidt Construction, and
the new landowner, Turkey Cañon Quarry, Inc., Schmidt Construction Company respectfully requests that
Technical Revision 04 be withdrawn from further consideration. In the meeting it was decided to take a new
approach to reaching a final disposition for this operation and continuing with that technical revision is no
longer compatible with the new plan and approach. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

Mark A. Heifner

cc: Scott Davis, Schmidt Construction Company
Mark Morley, Turkey Cañon Quarry, Inc.
Jim Morley, Turkey Cañon Quarry, Inc. 


